Note No. ISA/E0SG/2020/131

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority presents his compliments
to the members of the Authority and has the honour to refer to the Note Verbale
ISA/EOSG/2020/125 of 2 September 2020 informing on the postponement of the face-to-face
meetings of the Authority.

The Secretary-General has further the honour to inform the members of the Authority
that after consulting the bureau, the President of the 25! session of the Assembly has requested
that the attached letter dated 17 September 2020 regarding the launch of a process for taking
decisions during the twenty-sixth session of the Assembly, including its opening, be
communicated to the members of the Assembly.

The Secretary-General of the Authority kindly invites members of the Assembly to
acknowledge receipt of this Note Verbale by return of email to secretary-general@isa.org.im.

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority avails himself of this
opportunity to renew to the members of the Authority the assurances of his highest
consideration.
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To: All members of the International Seabed Authority

14-20 Port Royal Street, Kingston, Jamaica ¢ Phone: (876) 922-9105-9 ¢ Fax: (876) 922-0195 ¢ E-mail: postmaster@isa.org,jm

OFFICE OF THE PERMANENT OBSERVER FOR THE INTERNATIONAL SEABED AUTHORITY TO THE UNITED NATIONS
One United Nations Plaza, Room 1140, New York, N.Y. 10017, United States of America
Phone: (212) 963-6470, 963-6411 o Fax: (212) 963-0908



